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COMMUNICATION

CW- JUnNE
From: Marion Ford <} G TEM.- 4’/ ,?

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2019 7:07 AM
To: tafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate @vaughan.ca>
Subject: re HSAP

"l am against changes to the current LPAT system and | vote NO to the
new proposed legislation called Housing Supply Action Plan. The
provincial government must stop the proposed Housing Supply Action
Plan legislation now. The public deserves to be heard and it’s your
responsibility to ensure that we are heard.”

Have been in the UK and came home last night fo see this in my email...
thank you for your actions on our behalf.

Marion Ford






